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I am Jacob Nix from Integrated Supports for Living. We support many individuals in 

various programs mainly in the Salem area. DSPs are the backbone of our company 

and deserve higher wages. I am writing in support of HB 2457 to help further the goal 

of providing DSPs with wages they deserve. Please vote yes! 


